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Religious Freedom 
 

To the Members of New South Wales Parliament. 
 
As a citizen of New South Wales, and as a Christian, who was brought up in a society where religious 
freedom was never an issue. It grieves me greatly that we are now being threatened, yes I say 
threaten to have our religious freedoms taken away. Although I am a Christian, I believe that 
religious freedom is for all religions. 
 
I truly believe that taking away our religious freedom is a form of control over what we believe or 
not believe. 
 
I am a person who takes my responsibility as voter seriously. Do the right thing by not allowing the 
Religious Freedom Bill to take away our freedom to worship, whatever religious belief the citizens of 
this country follow. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Susan Perkins, 
 

 
 




